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Dear ACSA Region 10 Members,

It gives me the greatest privilege and pleasure to welcome you to the 2022-2023
school year! My name is Limary Trujillo Gutiérrez, our Region’s president! This year,
we hope to reach out to you more than ever before. We recognize that the
COVID-19 pandemic has brought forth new challenges to education, and as we
transition to a “normalized” school year, we have the wonderful opportunity to
leverage this school year’s start to one that is filled with support, networking, and
mentorship for you. As a regional executive cabinet, we met this past weekend
(picture on the left) to discuss our
vision and how to continue to meet
your needs. Please see our Region’s
a Vision below:

To equitably meet the needs of all
students, ACSA Region 10 will
Support the development of
equity-minded administrators in
professional development, frequent
networking, and mentoring
opportunities.

We were able to uphold our mission in the following ways this past school year:
Three of our four charters were able to provide professional development that had
equity at the forefront. We also reignited our “Principal Recognition Program” and
were able to celebrate seven of our site principals for their incredible work! Though
our intentions are to continue supporting and celebrating these areas, we hope to
dive deeper into our equity focus this year by:

1. Ensuring we provide you with appropriate communique so that you know
where to find information that will support you every dau.

2. Know who to contact when needing to speak with someone in your same job
category.

3. Know with whom to communicate when you aspire to have a different job in
education.

4. Continue to keep equity at the forefront of what you do.

To better understand your needs and support you, please complete the following
survey. This will allow us to streamline the process and lines of communication that
will ensure we meet the actions above. Lastly, | wanted to inform you that you may
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receive periodic emails from the following ACSA Region 10 Members:

Matt Bell, Regional Consultant: Via our newsletter called, The Pharos
Bill Sachau, President-Elect: As we get close to our Annual Spring Fling
Adam Breen: Communications Officer

Marci McFadden, Therese Philips, and/or Dr. Rebeca Andrade,
Members-at-Large: As we approach awards season.

e Dr. Fernando Elizondo: Regional membership representative

| am grateful for the opportunity to serve Region 10 and look forward to learning
how to provide you with tailored support. Thanks for all that you do for students
and staff in our region today and always.

Sincerely,
Limary Trujillo Gutiérrez, Ed.D

Salinas Valley Charter
ACSA Region 10 President
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